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Mike Ferris is ringing the bell today for Phil McCorkle. Mike returned yesterday from a 

fly fishing trip to Montana which was planned and organized by Phil for four of his 

fishing buddies from Oregon. “Fishin’ Phil” put together a wonderful fishing trip, which 

included some of the most beautiful fall scenery in Montana. During the trip, the boys 

fished the best trout rivers in Montana, including the Missouri, Madison, Yellowstone, 

Lamar, and Blackfoot rivers. Countless numbers of trout were caught and released 

including some huge Rainbows, which weighed in at about three pounds each. Many 

thanks to Phil for organizing a great fishing trip. 

 

 

Tim Cowan would like to ring the bell for Holly’s help. She is a great example of a 

Rotarian who helps the club and members outside of meetings! 

 

 

Linda Bednarz is ringing the bell for Deb Wilding who just completed running her 100th 

marathon. 

 

 

Tim Nissen did a “demo-bell ringer” during his report on Salem Rotary Foundation 

month, announcing that he was hoping for a cold winter. Ring the bell! 


